
Email from Cheryl Steberger, Warden at the Lancaster County Prison: 

Effective immediately, all persons entering the prison must submit to a temperature check.   If 

the temp reading is 100 degrees or over you will not be permitted in the building.  

Legal visits will continue, however to limit inmate movement, they will take place in the housing 

area’s counseling room. All other prison programming, to include inmate visitation, has been 

temporarily suspended. We will be using video conferencing to its fullest capacity. 

As always, I appreciate your cooperation and patience as we go through these unchartered 

days.  Prison administration will continue to reassess the situation as circumstances 

develop. Communication will be very important and I will continue to send emails to keep 

everyone informed. 

 


